
                                        June 20th-22nd, 2018 

                                                    Barsness Park, Glenwood 

                                                   9am-12pm    Grades 1-6 

 

Description 

The camp is for boys and girls entering first grade to those entering sixth grade. This camp will 

help introduce players to basic soccer skills, such as footwork, dribbling, passing, and shooting 

form. In addition, players will learn about sportsmanship and especially about God’s love for 

them through a short devotion each day.  

Coaching Staff 

Several coaches and volunteers will be assisting with the camp. Our staff is made up of college 

students, teachers, and other volunteers with various levels of soccer skills and training. We 

hope to create an enjoyable environment for all the children, so they can learn about the game 

of soccer and about their Savior. 

 

Registration and Camp Fee 

If your child is registered by May 31st the cost for the camp will be $15. Beginning June 1st, the cost will 

be $20. The cost for the camp must be paid to consider your child registered.  

Included in the cost of registration is the camp, a Path to Victory T-Shirt, and a water bottle. Camp will be 

limited to 60 athletes.  

The first 20 campers to sign-up in each age group (1st -2nd grade, 3rd-4th grade, 5th-6th grade) will be 

admitted.  

*Grades indicated are for FALL 2018 



Family Night 

On the last day of camp, at 6:30pm, we invite all campers, parents, and family to join us at 

Barsness Park to demonstrate the skills that have been learned during the week.  

Following those activities, we invite everyone to our church campus for a slide show of the 

camp and an ice-cream social.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Register Online 

WWW.PTVCAMP.ORG or CalvaryGlenwood.com 

Select the Glenwood location on the interactive map 

What to Bring: 

 Proper athletic clothes to wear 

 Sunscreen 

 Soccer shin guards (required) 

 Soccer Cleats (not required, but recommended) 

 Path to Victory t-shirt (issued at camp) 

Drop off and Pick up 

Camp participants can be dropped off and picked up at the sign in/out tent, which will be set up 

as you enter the soccer fields at Barsness Park. Athletes are welcome to begin warming up 10 

minutes prior to each session. Family members may stay and observe the camp if they so desire.  

If someone other than the parent/guardian will be picking up the child from camp, please 

inform us at drop off. A valid ID will be required to pick up the child.  

Contact Us 

501 2
nd

 St. SE 

Glenwood, MN 56334 

320.634.3510 

pastorkahrs@gmail.com 


